Using PayPal

As you know we are now accepting PayPal for your convenience. Here are the answers to
some frequently asked questions by parents.

Is there a fee to pay with PayPal?
Yes. There is a $0.60 per transaction fee to help offset the cost of using PayPal and to ensure
all possible money raised goes back to our awesome school!

Do you need to have a PayPal account?

No. If you don’t have a PayPal account you can safely and securely make your payment with
your credit card. If you do have a PayPal account you can pay with your PayPal account
balance, directly from your bank account or with a credit card.

What if | have more than one child ordering pizza?

If you only have one child at the school that’s not a big deal. But what if you have 2 or 3 or
more? It's easy! Simply place each child’s order and when you finish with the last child hit the
“Pay with PayPal” button and make one single payment for all your children.



